
NOTICE 

Special Town Board Meeting/Budget Workshop 

 

There will be a Special Town Board Meeting and Budget Workshop to be 

held on Tuesday, October 23, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. at the Highland Town 

Hall.  The Board will discuss and get an update on the progress of the 

demolition of the radio tower, discuss and act upon the application of 

new fire department members:  Ben Thoen and Haley Bechard, discuss the 

purchase of salt/sand, repairs of the pickup, progress on the ATV sign 

installation, decide who will attend the road workshop in Hayward and 

review of the covered items on the insurance policy. The Board will 

also meet to discuss the remainder of the 2012 Budget and prepare the 

proposed 2013 Budget.   

 


